
From: Tony Konkol
To: Laura Terway
Subject: FW: Copy of Letter to City Planning Dept.
Date: Tuesday, July 21, 2015 9:51:57 AM

This should be included in the record as well.
tk
 

From: Dan Holladay 
Sent: Sunday, July 19, 2015 1:10 PM
To: Greg Peterson; Tony Konkol; David Frasher; Kattie Riggs
Subject: RE: Copy of Letter to City Planning Dept.
 
Mr. Peterson 
thank you for bringing this to my attention.
as you describe this development it has met all of the requirements and therefore the city has
 no authority to stop it at this point. 
My only suggestion would be for you to get together with your neighbors an see if you can
 gather the resources to purchase it from the developer.
this has been done successfully in Portland several times recently.
if you were able to accomplish that then the commission could have a discussion about how to
 move forward if you wish to donate it to the city.
respectfully
 
Dan Holladay 
Mayor 
Oregon City 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

-------- Original message --------
From: Greg Peterson <gremaxpet@comcast.net> 
Date: 07/17/2015 7:08 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: Dan Holladay <dholladay@ci.oregon-city.or.us> 
Subject: Copy of Letter to City Planning Dept.

Mr. Mayor
 
Forwarding to you a copy of a letter sent just minutes ago to Tony Konkol, Community Development
 Director. If you have any advice for me, I would appreciate hearing from you.
 

Greg Peterson
18865 Shenandoah Dr.
Oregon City
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